

General Nash Extended Care Newsletter October 2023



Happy Birthday to

Daniel G. Jack M. John K.



Parent Reminders

- --Parents and children are not permitted to leave the childcare area to return to the classrooms during before and after school hours.
- -If your child will not be attending the Extended School Care Program on an expected day, please notify the Extended School Care Staff to avoid confusion.
- -All changes to your child's schedule must be requested in writing by the 14th of the month. Changes approved by the NPESC Coordinator will be instituted on the first of the next month of care.
- Please notify the site staff in writing if your child will NOT be completing their homework at the afterschool program.

Theme for October

Fall Frolic

Dates to Remember

*10/11: Early Dismissal Day @ 12:40pm *10/31: Early Dismissal Day @ 12:40pm

*Please send lunch to school with your child or have your child grab a grab and go lunch from SNS. The children will eat lunch when they first arrive at the Extended School Care Program.

September at Nash ESC

September was a great month for the children in the Extended School Care Program. They enjoyed getting reacquainted with old friends and meeting new friends. The older children have been so kind and helpful with all the new younger children. Some of the favorite crafts included: apple name craft, friendly face apple cores and yarn dolls. The collaborative project for September was a giant watercolor painting made by the younger children and a second painting by the older children. We talked about positive self talk and the children shared daily affirmations that were then written and placed on the watercolor paintings.